
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Lowery, Roger"; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: Walla, Jeff; Gentry, Brody; Bruening, Josh; Stallings, James
Subject: RE: C-147
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 4:10:00 PM
Attachments: 1RF22_approved_4Oct2017_DVN Rattlesnake Final C-147 Application stamped-rev1.pdf

1RF22_DevonRattlesnake_c147 approval ltr.pdf

Dear Mr. Bruening:
 
NMOCD approval is given for the proposed Devon Rattlesnake Recycling Facility and Containment.
Please be advised that this email message serves as documentation for approval. A hard copy will
not be sent. Please see the attachments for your records: 1) the letter of approval indicates the
specific variances approved and 2) signed C-147 application with the permit number issued for the
Rattlesnake Recycling Containment.
 
The Recycling Containment is issued an identifier 1RF-22.
 
Monthly usage reports on the form C-148 are expected electronically to NMOCD- District I office.
NMOCD also may ask for periodic updates on containment conditions and inspection logs. For future
communications, please remember to include the identifier 1RF-22 for tracking and record-keeping
purposes.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: Lowery, Roger [mailto:Roger.Lowery@dvn.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 11:06 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Cc: Walla, Jeff <Jeff.Walla@dvn.com>; Gentry, Brody <Brody.Gentry@dvn.com>; Bruening, Josh
<Josh.Bruening@dvn.com>; Stallings, James <jstallings@envirotechconsulting.com>
Subject: C-147
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Olivia,
Following up to my voice message left today.
We submitted this through the proper channels and Dr. Oberding was reviewing. We are waiting on
the review and approval to start construction. We have a Business Lease on the facility and have
received approval for amending the Business Lease. The variance is been previously approved and is
for a larger mil liner than is required by the rule.
Can you provide me with some timeline when the C-147 will be approved?
 
 
Roger Lowery
Field Landman_DBBU
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
PO Box 250
Artesia, NM 88211
O: 575-748-1819
C: 575-513-8549
                            
 

 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the
intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying,
circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.


